SUPPORT PERRY PUMA ROBOTICS!

Our team, Sonoran Storm Robotics, receives funding from the
Chandler Unified School District, but it’s the help of our sponsors
that get our team into top-notch shape.

Here’s how you or your business can help:
Bronze ($20): Your name will be displayed on the Perry Robotics Website.
Silver ($50): Your name and logo will be displayed on the Perry Robotics Website.

Aluminum ($100): All of the Silver benefits, plus your logo is displayed on our pit display at competitions and
demonstrations through the year.

Gold ($250): All of the Aluminum Plus benefits, and your name or logo will be displayed on the team’s 2012-
2013 T-shirts.

Titanium ($500): All of the Gold benefits, and your name or logo will be displayed on our 2012-2013 robots,
which will be built next January and February.

Platinum ($1,000+): All of the Platinum benefits, and your name becomes part of our official team name as it’s
read at competitions. (For example, “Billfred Industries/HSR, Inc./Chandler Unified School District/Perry
Robotics”)

Tax Credit: Your contribution is eligible for the Arizona State income tax credit as allowed by ARS § 43-
1089.01. Up to $200 per individual and up to $400 for married couples filing jointly can be claimed on
personal income taxes. An official receipt will be mailed to the address provided by January 31. Contributions
are non-refundable by the Chandler Unified School District. Please consult your personal tax adviser to
determine the application of the credit.

Donations of tools, materials, and other items are more than welcome, and will be recognized at the going
rate.

YES! I'd like to help PHS Robotics at the following level:

___Bronze ($20) ____Silver ($50) ____Aluminum ($100)
____Gold ($250) ____Titanium ($500) ____Platinum ($1,000+)
____Other ($___, or describe items on the back)

Name: Company:

Address: City: State: __ Zip:
Phone: E-Mail:

Make checks payable to Perry High School. (Write Robotics on Memo). Please be sure to include your logo, if
we're going to need it. Image files tend to work better, but high-resolution printed images will work as well.

Send everything to: Perry High School, c/o Andrea Strock, 1919 E. Queen Creek Rd. Gilbert, AZ 85297

Thank you for your support!



